

The Campus

BULLETIN

MARCH 6, 1979

Whatever you do, in word or deed, do everything in the name of the Lord Jesus,
Giving thanks to God the Father through him.

Colossians 3:17

LADIES AUXILIARY SCHOLARSHIPS:

Applications are now being taken for the Northwest College Ladies' Auxiliary Scholarships. Application forms may be obtained from the receptionist at the Admin. Bldg. Turn in the forms to Mrs. Harmon as soon as possible.

Mrs. Clark has opportunities available for students to work in pre-school, day-care, and Christian Day Schools. See Mrs. Clark for an appointment.

DAY CARE CENTER - a course in Early Child-hood Education offered in the Spring Qtr. 3 credits. The course focuses on the following: Facilities, programs, Licensing Regulations, Personnel, Advertising, Working with Parents, Field Trips, and Filmstrips and records of existing programs. See Mrs. Shirley Clark for more information.

ATTENTION ALL SOPHOMORES - We are having a special Prayer Breakfast, Mar. 10th at 8am It will be held at the Eastside Christian Activity Center in Bellevue. Prepare yourself for finals with a time of fellowship and prayer. Warren Bullock from Spanaway will be speaking. Transportation will be provided for those who need it. We need to sell advance tickets, so you may pick them up in the Bookstore for \$3.00 a piece. Don't miss this opportunity!!

M SASSER- will be the speaker at special services at Cedar Park Assembly in Juanita from Feb. 25th - Mar. 7th. Services are at 11:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. on Sundays, & 7:30 p.m., Mondays - Weds. There will be no special services Thurs.-Sat.







ANNUAL WINTER CONCERT: Tuesday, Mar. 6th at 7:30 p.m. Featured will be the A Cappella and College Choirs. Also performing will be the recital groups of Don Wight and Kevin Shumway. Let's all come and hear this good musical presentation.

STUDENT CONDUCTED RECITAL - Don Pryor
Thurs. March 8 at 8:00 p.m. in the Chapel
Come and join us.

YOUTH MINISTRY INTERN - Burien Chapel is look ing for someone who will serve as a Youth Leader for at least one year while going to College. See Marvin Walters for details This is a real opportunity for ministry.

NOTE CORRECTION: The last day in the dorms for teminating students for Winter Quarter is March 14, the night after finals. Students should be checked out by early afternoon, March 15. The last meal in the Cafeteria is noon, March 15 -- the day following finals.

SPRING QUARTER - Dorm opens March 20. First meal, evening March 20.

MISSIONS MIG PRAYER: Tues. at 8:00 p.m. & Thurs. at 3:00 p.m. in the SUB Chapel. We pray for all missionaries needs and the needs here on campus.

Library materials are Library Use Only March 9-14.

FREE SERVICE OF COUNSELING DEPARTMENT Students from fall quarter who desire to
see the results of the Taylor-Johnson
Temperament Analysis and/or the Strong
Vocational Interest Blank should make an
appointment through the receptionist in the
Admin. Bldg. with either Mr. Kinney or Miss
Brodin. This is a service provided by the
college for your benefit. Take advantage
of it!!